
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
On Wednesday, June 17, 2020, the Board of Supervisors (the “Board”) 

of Fluvanna County, Virginia (the “County”), will hold a public hearing 
on the proposed supplemental appropriation of FY20 CARES Act Fund-
ing in the estimated amount of $2,379,202. These funds will be used for 
COVID-19 related expenses incurred between March 1, 2020 and De-
cember 30, 2020. 

If the Board has resumed holding its meetings “in person,” the 
public hearing will be conducted at 7:00 p.m. in the Circuit Courtroom, 
Fluvanna County Courts Building, 132 Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia, 
and interested persons may appear at such time and place and present 
their views. If the June 17, 2020 meeting of the Board is held “virtually,” 
as has been the Board’s practice in recent months due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, instructions for participation in the public hearing will be 
available on the County’s website: https://www.fluvannacounty.org/
bos. Interested persons wishing to express views on the supplemental 
appropriation may also submit written comments prior to the time of 
the hearing to the attention of Eric M. Dahl, County Administrator, 132 
Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia 22963. 

Clerk, Board of Supervisors of 
Fluvanna County, Virginia


